
 

 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED 
TELEPHONIC COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

PLEASE NOTE the Plainfield Municipal Utilities Authority’s Committee Meeting, 

originally scheduled for Thursday April 2, 2020, at 6:00 p.m., at the Authority offices 

located at 127 Roosevelt Avenue, Plainfield, New Jersey, has been rescheduled to 

Tuesday, April 7, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. The rescheduled Committee Meeting will be held 

in conjunction with the Authority’s Regular Meeting.   

The combined Committee Meeting/Regular Meeting will be conducted telephonically 

through a dial-in number shown below in order to comply with the State of Emergency 

declared by Governor Murphy on March 9, 2020 and Executive Order No. 107 issued 

on March 21, 2020 in response to Covid-19.  Executive Order No. 107 requires all New 

Jersey citizens to remain home or at their place of residence with certain limited 

exceptions and to practice social distancing.   

The combined meeting will not physically take place at the Authority’s offices and will 

only be conducted via telephone.  Members of the public will be permitted to participate 

in the meeting by telephone through the use of the dial-in number below. In accordance 

with the procedures governing in-person meetings, members of the public will only be 

permitted to speak during the public hearing portion of the meeting.  

Dial In Number: 908-300-3442 

Follow the prompts: 
 

 Conference no:        800 # 

 Conference pin no.: 9500  

The Authority will carry out its normal activities at this meeting, including discussions 

and formal consideration of the resolutions listed on the monthly agenda of the Board 

of Commissioners.   

Formal action will be taken at this combined meeting. 

Eric E. Jackson 
Executive Director         March 31, 2020 
 


